
W0BLK 

BLACK HILLS AMATEUR RADIO CLUB, INC 

3288 Sandstone Lane 

Rapid City, SD 57701-5388 

Call to Order: The BHARC meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm on 20 September 2023 by 

 President Andy Pattantyus KF0ARA. The meeting was held at the South Dakota School of Mines in 

Rapid City, SD. No virtual meeting option was available. 

The following attended the meeting in-person: 

Andy Pattantyus KF0ARA 

Ken Kjar W0SEB 

Nathan Purdy KF0FLB 

Gary Peterson K0CX 

Bob Henricksen KF0AM 

Don Kendall N1NOX 

David Minnick N9FI 

Ryan Lindblom KE0LXT 

Eric Neuman N4QFP 

Dan Hobbel NI6B 

Steve Naeve N0NKS 

Larry Brock N0LRB 

John Murphy AJ0GM 

Mike Moore KE0QIB 

John Wilson W9JSW 

Jim Woods N0NAC 

Chris Jaques KD0RAS 

Janet Schmidt NF0MOX 

Larry Broomfield KF0LUT 

Mike Key K0MDK 

Steve Foudray KE0RKP 

Jay Evenson KE0VQS 

Matt Gibbs KF0JLK 

JT Gibbs KF0JLJ 

Scott Livingston KF0SEC 

Terry Fuller AD0HL 

Lynn Lehihurp (sp?) KO4RRO 

Delbert Long KD0AYN 

 

Introductions - Each person introduces themselves. 

Treasurer’s Report: Chris Jacques provided report. 

Current Balances: 

Regular Share (savings): $315,66  



Checking: $797.75 

14 Month CD: $17,579.30 

QCWA: $355.67 

 

If the Treasurer's report is approved, it will include approval for buying checks for the club. 

Mike Moore KE0QIB Raised a question about the power bill. Clarified as current by Chris Jaques 

KD0RAS. 

 

Secretary’s Report: Nathan Purdy, KF0FLB sent the minutes from the September Meeting to the club 

members prior to this meeting. 

Chris Jaques KD0RAS has volunteered to pick up the signature cards from the Credit Union and 

facilitate signing of the cards. 

Mike Moore KE0QIB moves to accept the Treasurer's and Secretary's reports. Ryan Lindblom 

KE0LXT seconds. Unanimous approval. Reports accepted. 

 

Committee Reports: 

Engineering/Technical Committee: Nothing to report 

Public Relations and Recruitment Committee: No report 

Activities Committee: Terry Fuller AD0HL requests people to submit programs and volunteers for the 

classes. 

Current class at West Hills is continuing. 

 

Old Business:  None. 

New Business:  

-Water tower being constructed North of Rapid City, and space is being allocated for an antenna to be 

added later. 

-Mike Moore KE0QIB, Gary Peterson K0CX , and Jeff Halgerson K0HF picked up excess radio 

equipment from the Higgenbotham family and are preparing it for the auction in February. 

-Discussion regarding the Bear Mountain repeater regarding cost of ownership and how to move 

forward. If it becomes County property, the club will be required to pay for space on the tower. 

 

New Member Applications:  Lynn Lehihurp (sp?) KO4RRO is filling out the application now. 

 

Ryan Lindblom KE0LXT motions to adjourn, Bob Henricksen KF0AM seconds.  

Unanimous vote. Motion carried. Meeting adjourned. 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:17 pm. 

Nathan Purdy, KF0FLB  

BHARC, Secretary 
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